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November 7, 2024
Dear Parents/Guardians,

This year, as part of their options and Social Studies learning this year, grade six students will
be participating in a field trip at St. Albert Place on November 28. Our field trip will include:

e Creating Haudenosaunee inspired clay pots

e Creating Greek inspired mosaics

This field trip will allow students to review and extend their understanding of Indigenous Ways of
Knowing, and allow them hands-on activities related to Social Studies and Art.

The cost of this field trip, including travel, will be up to $30, however we would apply $9.25 from
their options fee towards this cost, and we have also applied for a grant through daytrippers.
Therefore, a fee of up to $20 will be added to your child’s account for this field trip. There is no
refund if your child is unable to attend if they notify us after November 26.

Field trips like this are made available through the help of parent volunteers. Up to four
volunteers with a completed Criminal Record check will be required for each class. Please
contact our office should you require a Criminal Record check.

On the day of the trip, please ensure that your child has:
e bagged lunch and a drink

As a school-based activity, students are reminded that school rules apply on this trip. This
includes no cell phones.

For your child to participate, the following must be completed:

0 High-Risk Consent Form https://sps.powerschool.com/public/home.html
-This is required for the bus ride

O November 28 (day of trip) *Departure from Namao @ 8:50 am
*Lunch 11:00-11:30
Departure from Art and History around 1:05 pm

If you have any questions or want to volunteer, please reach out via email to

neisenkr@sturgeon.ab.ca, mellisa.larouche@sturgeon.ab.ca

Sincerely,

Mrs. Eisenkrein and Ms. Larouche
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